
Children’s World Academy  

Student Supply List for Grade 2  
2025-2026  

Dear Parents,  

 These are the items that we are suggesting for your child for the upcoming 

school year. If items used this year are still in good condition, there is no need to 

buy new ones. Let us be environmentally friendly and think about reusing! Please 

note that there is a second page explaining how to organize the material. Thank 

you in advance for your help with this!   

Please label all the following items:  

        ❑ 3 white erasers  

❑ 20 HB pencils  

❑ 1 sharpener with receptacle  

❑ 1 pair of shoes for physical education (white soles)  

❑ 2 large glue sticks (40g.)  

❑ 1 pair of scissors  

❑ 1 duo-tang with holes and inside pockets (suggested purple plastic)  

❑ 4 duo-tang (suggested plastic duo-tangs, 1 red, 1 orange, 1 blue, 1 yellow)  

❑ 1 duo-tang orange (labeled CCQ) 

❑ 24 colored pencil crayons  

❑ 2 boxes of 8 washable markers (please label both marker and cap)  

❑ 2 material pencil cases (one small and one large, see next page for organization)  

❑ 1 flexible plastic ruler (30 cm) (suggested transparent)  

❑ 3 dry erase fine tip markers (suggested low odour) 

Optional:  

        ❑ 1 material placemat that will fit in the lunch box  

❑ 1 set of headphones   

❑ 1 painting smock  

❑ complete change of labeled clothes in a baggie  

  

  

  



Please place the following labeled items (from previous page) in the larger material pencil case:  

  

❑ 24 colored pencils 

❑  8 markers  

 

Please place the following labeled items (from previous page) in the smaller material pencil case:  

  

❑ 2 sharpened pencils  

❑ scissors  

❑ 1 eraser  

❑ 1 sharpener  

❑ 1 glue stick  

Please place the rest of the items (from previous page) in a labeled large freezer bag:   

❑ 18 sharpened pencils        

❑ 1 glue stick  

❑ 2 erasers  

❑ 1 box of 8 markers  

  

In September, your child's teacher may request a few additional items specific to 

that class. Please note that your child may need replacements throughout the year. 

Thank you!   

 We wish you all a safe and relaxing summer! 

      

                               The Grade 2 Teachers  




